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Addendum #1 
RFQ #51-24, Construction Manager at Risk Services for Continuing Contracts 

July 1, 2024 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on Request for Qualifications (RFQ) #51-24, Construction 
Manager at Risk Services for Continuing Contracts.    
 
Question 1:  For TAB 4 – Experience of Project Staff and Availability, will the City please 
confirm that resumes included within this tab do not count towards the Tab 4 three-page 
limitation? 
Answer to Question 1:  Firms may submit up to five (5) additional pages solely for 
resumes/bios. 
 
Question 2:  For TAB 1 – Letter of Interest, will the City please confirm that proof of signing 
authority does not count towards the Tab 1 two-page limitation? 
Answer to Question 2:  The proof of signing authority will not count towards to two (2) 
page limitation under TAB 1 – LETTER OF INTEREST.   
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


